
 

   

 

    

 

THEME: Red, White & Boom and Space 

June 26 – July 7, 2023 

Over the next two weeks, we will be celebrating our country’s birthday and 

exploring outer space.  

 Everyone should try to wear red, white, and blue to commemorate our country’s 

birthday celebration.  Our center will be closed on Tuesday, July 4 in observance 

of this holiday.  

We wish everyone a safe and fun celebration.  

Over the next few weeks, the children understand the meaning of the 4th of July. 

The children will learn about space, planets, the moon, constellations and 

astronauts as we travel to a galaxy far, far away.  

 
 along with  Many patriotic crafts, storybooks and songs will enhance our knowledge 

of this special week.  

 Miss Angie from Miss Angie’s Music will be here on Friday, June 30 for some   

musical fun with the children! 

Bike Day is Thursday, June 27. Park bikes along the back fence and make 

sure it is labeled. No scooters please!! 

 
Water Day will take place on Wednesday, July 5. Have your child come to school 

in    their swimsuit under their clothes. Don’t forget water shoes, a beach towel and 

a change of clothes.  

 


